Ms. Bean,

The proposed 25% reduction in non-agricultural water use results in an effective reduction of only 5%,
because agriculture uses 80% of our water. | feel that this is not sustainable in our current drought. So
we must get more reduction from the agricultural water users.

The agricultural water users pay ridiculously low rates for their water.
These fees should be increased in order to pay for the many desalination and water re-use plants that
we will obviously need.

Thank you,

David E Wright



